
 

D.A.V. INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, AHMEDABAD 

Nursery to SR-KG (2015-16) 

AO/PR/Cir/08/03 

 07.08.15 

Dear Parents,    

Greetings from D.A.V International School Ahmedabad! 
We shall be celebrating “Rakhi Festival” in the school on 28.08.15 Friday. We request you to send 

your ward in traditional clothes for the day(No Sandals &High heels) 

Please send the following with your ward before  

 Girls have to bring 1 Rakhi. 

 Boys have to bring Gift worth Rs 30/-. 

Kindly note – you are requested to send the same in neatly labeled bag. 

Thanking you for your cooperation. 

Warm Regards, 

 

Dr. Nivedita Ganguli 

Principal 

 
  


